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Hendal Primary School 
01924 259465 

www.hendalprimary.org.uk  

 
Star of the week –  3rd March 2017  

Panthers Zac Douglas 
Penguins Ella Rigg 
Dolphins Revan  Ali 
Giraffes Emily Wynn 
Pandas Emily Telford 
Koalas Kimberley Marsden 

Toucans 
Zebras 

Violet Turner 
Milia Aso 

Hippos Paige Calcutt 
Tigers Darcie Austerfield 

 

Class Attendance  
Panthers 95.8% 
Penguins 94.2% 
Dolphins 93.8% 
Giraffes 95.0% 
Pandas  100% 
Koalas                   95.0% 

Toucans 
Zebras 

                  100% 
98.6% 

Hippos 93.6% 
Tigers 74.8% 

Whole School Attendance – 94.4% 
TARGET- 96% or above.  

 

Please join our Class Assemblies  
9.15 – 9.35am 

Tuesday 14th March Mrs Wild 

Tuesday 21st March Ms Brooks 

Tuesday 28th March Mr Sheard 

Tuesday 4th April Miss Cole 

Mentions Assembly 2.20 – 2.45pm 
Afterwards join your child’s class   

for Golden Time activities 2.45 -3.30pm 

Friday 17th March Miss Bentham & Miss Wild 

Friday 24th March Miss Chapman & Miss Stone 

Friday 31st March Ms Brooks & Miss Alderson 

                 Lunchtime Supervisor Vacancy 
We have a vacancy for a Lunchtime Supervisor 
working in school during the dinner period for one 
hour per day, 12.00 – 1.00pm, Monday to Friday. 

If you are interested or know anyone who would 
like to apply, please see Mrs Galley at the School 
Office. 

 

Scholastic Book Fair 
Monday 20th to Thursday 23rd March 

We will be having a Scholastic Book Fair in school from 
Monday 20

th
 March for four days.  Children will be given £1 

Book Tokens to use at the fair or at any local bookseller.  
Ask your child about all of the exciting books they will read 
throughout the week. 
 

Robinwood Residential Visit 
Friday 10th to Sunday 12th March 

Some of our Year 5 & 6 children will be going to the 
Activity Centre at Barhaugh Hall, Alston in Cumbria this 
Friday at 8.30am sharp.  Children should go to the school 
hall where they will be given a personalised luggage tag. 
School will text parents to inform them that the children 
have arrived at Robinwood safely.  On Sunday 12

th
 March 

we aim to be back at school for approximately 4:40 pm.  
You will receive a text message stating the approximate 
time of arrival back at school. 
 

 

Red Nose Day - Friday 24th March 
Red Noses are on sale from the school office for £1. 
We are having a Bake Sale on Thursday 23

rd
 March at 

3.00pm. Proceeds to go to the Comic Relief Charity. 
Please could we ask that you all get baking and bring your 
buns in on Thursday (23

rd 
March) morning.  

 

International Womens Day 8th March 
Today is International Women’s Day, ask your child about 
our school assembly on Monday where we learnt about 
many inspirational women including Adele, Nicola Adams 
and Karen Brady.  We appreciate your support in raising 
aspirations for all our children.  Here at Hendal Primary we 
believe that with hard work and determination all children 
can grow up to be happy, compassionate and successful. 
 

World Book Day  - Thursday 2nd March 
A big thank you for supporting our World Book Day 
celebrations, the children looked wonderful in their 
costumes and the day helped to raise the profile of reading 
for enjoyment at home and in school.  We raised a 
fantastic £250 for new books for school that will directly 
contribute to your child’s reading achievements, thank you 
so much. 
 

Science Week 
Next week is Science Week - We will be having extra 
Science lessons in class and a visit from a scientist. Ask 
your child all about what they are learning in Science. 

 

New School Uniform Policy 
We have attached our New School Uniform Policy to 
the back of this Newsletter.  As from September 2017 
we are simplifying our uniform to have just navy 
jumpers, sweatshirts or cardigans.  Trousers, skirts 
and pinafores will be grey and shirts will be white.  A 
school tie is to be worn at all times.  Please bear this 
in mind when out shopping for new uniform. 

 
 

http://www.hendalprimary.org.uk/

